
4th Grade Newsletter
Greetings Allen Village Family

Welcome Back!

Welcome to 2019-2020 School Year!  
Ms. Jones and Ms. Cooper are the 4th grade teachers this year!  
We are looking forward to a great year.
Reminders:
School Pictures- Thursday, August 22
Please check your students planner each day and sign it.

4th  grade students are working on:

Math- Place Value
Reading- Fiction stories, character, plot & setting
Science- Energy & Speed
Social Studies- Regions of the United States
Thank you,
Ms. Jones  &  Ms. Cooper- 4th Grade Teachers


